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AUG 12 2004

OFFICE OF
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION

Mr. William L. Kovacs
Vice President
Environment, Technology and
Regulatory Affairs
U.S. Chamber of Commerce
1615 H Street, N.-W.
Washington, D.C. 20062 7

Dear Mr. Kovacs:

I'would like to take this opportunity to provide a status of your request for correction
(RFC #04019) dated May 26, 2004. In your letter, you request that the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA) correct the physical and chemical property information contained in a
number of Agency databases that EPA disseminates and makes publicly accessible.

EPA is carefully evaluating your request and is currently preparing a response. We
anticipate completing a final response to your request in approximately 60 days. If you have any
questions prior to receiving this final response, feel free to contact Reggie Cheatham, Director of
the Office of Environmental Information's Quality Staff, at 202-564-7713.

Sincerely,

(
\\..,..../

Kimberly T. Nelson
Assistant Administrator and
Chief Information Officer
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